
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/7/2013 2:41:33 PM
To: 'Colvin, Michael' (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov); Banks, Juliane

(juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov)
Redacted RedactedCc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: 1/28 Energy Tools

Michael -

That’s great news. I think this will be very informative. We have added the Commissioner to the invite, 
let me know if you need anything.

Have a great week!

yours,

sid

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 2:27 PM 
To: Banks, Juliane; Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: 1/28 Energy Tools

Hi Sid

Hope you had a lovely weekend. I spoke with Commissioner Ferron today, and I think he will 
be able to join us on the 1/28 presentation you all are planning. I’m CC’ing his scheduler, 
Juliane Banks, since she is the master of all things, but I wanted to let you all know.
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Looking forward to seeing you then, if not before.

Michael

Michael Colvin

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 355-5484

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov
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